
February 5,2008 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 3 L57 
475 Allendale Road $00 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Re: Materials License Number 37-12240-01 

Dear Sir: 

Please make the following adjustments to our materials license. 
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Remove Items 6E and 6F from our license. 
Sulfur 35 was never utilized for research purposes at our facility. The last P-32 shipment 
for research was received on 7/22/1996. No research has been performed since that time. 
No other radionuclides have been utilized for. medical in-vitro research. 

Please remove Albert El-Roeiy, MD as an authorized user for the above items. 

Please contact Diana Stockdale, our Radiation Safety Officer at 610-447-2549 if you 
have any questions or require additional information. 

Sincerely, 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letterlapplication dated 

includes an ad’ministrative review has been performed. 
z /rf -% , and to inform you that the initial processing which 

&%+f+J.. .3 7 - i Zq0o-d  
W T h e r e  were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (61 0) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 
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(6-96) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


